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Editorial

Dear Colleagues,

In this issue, we have a letter to the editor that recommends to
design further studies about ocular infections and probiotics.

What is more, you will read a case report with 2 cases. It is
about a unique entity “Schwartz- Matsio syndrome” developing
after blunt trauma and its management. Also we have a short
communication with 4 cases from India concerning a relatively rare
cause of endopthalmitis “Acinetobacter baumannii’. It has been
presented with poor visual and anatomical outcomes.

We all wish you a happy new year, hopefully free from wars
and disasters.

Berna Akova, MD



